North Eastern Police Academy/ ST gda gferd e
Govt. of India / ¥RT WRSBR
Ministry of Home Affairs / g H=rerd
Umsaw / 3919, Meghalaya / #eme@ - 793 123
Tele-Fax-0364-2572038 Email. nepa-meg(@nic.in

No.A.33017/87/2015/RTVEst/Vol. Il Z25 258 DL [ 2016

To,
Shri Palivela Krupal,,
G2,I-10/9/1/ Sai Venkateswara Res,
Manikonda, Hyderabad,
Telengana — 500 089.

Sub :- Information sought under the Right to Information Act, 2005.
Ref :- MHA OM No.A-43020/01/2016-RTI-I dtd. 19/6/2016, received on 05/07/2016.
Sir,

Please refer to your RTI application dated 19/06/2016, submitted through MHA,
New Delhi, transferred to this Academy on 24/6/2016 and received by this office on 05/7/2016 and
it is informed that no govt. employee of this Academy is working Hyderabad region.

In case, you are not satisfied with the information provided, you may appeal to
Appellate Authority within 30 days from the date of receipt of this letter.

Address of Appellate Authority —

Smt. D R Doley Barman, IPS
The Director / Appellate Authority
North Eastern Police Academy
Umsaw-793 123, Umiam, Meghalaya
Yours sinu,rel
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(J %/Dm e:?
Assistant Director (Law) / CP1O
Copy for information to —
1. Sh. V K Rajan, Deputy Secretary (E) & CPIO, MHA, GOI, New Delhi - 01
&,/—2 Computer Section- for uploading the NEPA website




